
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



Hello Parents,

I would like to start this week's newsletter with a word from Mr Sherman - our Head of English: 

The first round of the Poetry Inter House Competition was a resounding success, with students
from all houses showcasing their talent and passion for the written word. The event was held in
the school art room, fil led to capacity with excited students, teachers. 

The variety of styles, themes, and language used was a testament to the creativity and diversity
of the student body. 

The judges, who were renowned poets and literature teachers, had a difficult task ahead of them,
but they rose to the occasion, selecting the winners of the first round with precision and
objectivity.  

The competition was not just about the winners, however, all the students who participated in the
competition were applauded for their bravery and hard work, and were praised for the impact
their performances had on the audience. 

The event was a huge success and the school is already looking forward to the next poetry
competition, eager to see the next generation of young poets emerge. The Poetry Inter House
Competition will be remembered as a shining example of what can be achieved when students are
given the opportunity to express themselves and for their insightful and thought-provoking
performances.  

JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH
School Principal | Belvedere British School

p: 02-509-0000
e: bbsprincipal@belvederebritishschool.com
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POETRY INTER HOUSEPOETRY INTER HOUSE
COMPETITIONCOMPETITION
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DRAWINGDRAWING
COMPETITIONCOMPETITION

Congratulations from Ms Dzesika to

Nawal in 4B for receiving a medal

for the drawing competition:
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Our Creative & Performing Arts Festival was amazing - many

thanks and congrats to all:
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&&

Abdulla Sultan Alsuwaidi 9B1 featuring
at the Mabadala Abu Dhabi Open
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Well done BBS basketball girls team who

won their match against ADNOC SAS.
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Many thanks for the Young Enterprise Project!
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We are delighted that our preparations for  International Day are going

extremely well. Many thanks to all stakeholders for their unwavering

support.
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BBS PTABBS PTA
2022-20232022-2023

PA Chairperson ‘s message to the school 

Greetings! I’m Tazyeen Fathima from India, mother of two. I’m honored to be the co - chairperson

of Parents Teachers Association of Belvedere British School, elected by the Parents association

core committee. I’l l take this opportunity to serve the members and school. I’l l strive to fulfil l my

duties and deliver the best expected from our team. 

Our Parents association volunteer group is formed by highly motivated parents who want to put

their heart into it for the students interest and welfare. We are looking forward to working

together to support our school faculty and build a stronger community for Parents, teachers and

students. 

PA Chairperson - Tazyeen Fathima 
Email - tazyeen92@gmail.com
Contact no: 0529056453

"My name is Hala Galal Naguib!
 I am also the Co Chair of BBS PA. 
My phone number is 0561244511

My email address is mytoelmon@gmail.com"

[From left to right : Vice President of the PTA Monica, 

PA Chair Tazyeen and Secretary Mahreen]

Vice Chairman  - Monica Adwani
Email - sayurmine@gmail.com
Contact no: 05631844210

Secretary  - Mahreen Fatema
Email - mahreen.fatema@gmail.com
Contact no: 0508879796

Treasurer  - Hadeel Hamadto
Email - hhamadto13@gmail.com
Contact no: 0505868661

Event Coordinator - Josiane Yao
Email - josy_efra@yahoo.fr
Contact no: 0501601482

PLEASE DO GET IN TOUCH WITH THE PA COMMITTEE FOR FURTHER
CLARIFICATION AND EXPLANATION OF THE PLANS FOR

INTERNATIONAL DAY.
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This week we will have our Emirati Parent Group

meeting for our Parents in Partnership session

that will be led by Dr Ahmed and Ms Wejdan and

held in Arabic.


